
In celebration of British Science Week (10th-19th March 2023) 
and Brain Awareness Week (13th-19th March 2023)

Nine St Mary’s academics speak for 10 minutes on different areas of research, from the 
psychology of performance and nutrition to sport sciences and injury prevention. This 
event includes an optional guided tour of our Sport Laboratories and facilities 3-4pm. 

These short talks provide an excellent opportunity for any secondary school student to experience 
university-level discussion, but it would be of benefit to students with particular interest in 
Psychology, Sport Psychology, Sport Sciences, Health Sciences or Social Sciences. 

Places are limited. For more information and to reserve spaces, please contact 
schools.colleges@stmarys.ac.uk citing ‘Research Bites’.

This event is part of St Mary’s commitment to increase awareness of important issues within society.

Wednesday 15th 
March | 1-3pm

Research Bites 
An Introduction to Scientific Research at St Mary’s University, 
Twickenham for Year 11-13 Students
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